Questionnaire for International Students Who Have Studied in Japan
(By Japan Student Services Organization (JASSO))

To Pakistani Students Who Have Studied in Japan

Currently, JASSO is conducting a questionnaire for those who have studied abroad in Japan. We

would appreciate your cooperation from either of the links below.

Japanese: https://www.online-system.jasso.go.jp/survey/allalumni/ja

English: https://www.online-system.jasso.go.jp/survey/allalumni/en

This is Japan’s first large-scale online survey designed to understand the international students’
attitude toward work during and after studying in Japan.

(Duration: about 5 to 8 minutes)

JASSO will use the results to further promote the opportunities for former and current international

students to succeed in Japan and in the world.

1. Survey target
Those who have studied abroad in Japan in the past

* Those who are currently studying abroad are not the target of this survey.

2. Survey language

Japanese, English

3. Period
From Wednesday, November 17, 2021 to Sunday, December 19, 2021

4. Disclosure of survey results
The results will be released at a later date on JASSO official website.

https://www.jasso.go.jp/

5. Inquiries regarding this survey

Please contact JASSO directly for any questions regarding the survey.
Japan Student Services Organization (JASSO)

Headquarters of Study in Japan Global Network Project

Email: sjgn@jasso.go.jp
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